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1.       OECD consults on cost contribution arrangements

On 29 April 2015, the OECD has opened public consultation on cost contribution arrangements, as part of its BEPS Action Plan (Action 8: Assure that transfer pricing outcomes are in line with value creation: Intangibles). The aim is to develop rules to prevent base erosion and profit shifting by moving intangibles among group members. Deadline for comments is 29 May 2015.

-          Consultation website: EN (FR available)
-          Discussion Draft : EN 
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